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Committees 
While committee meetings have almost stalled to a halt, I have transitioned my focus to 
preparing myself for the many meetings I will be in for the fall. 
 
Student Services Webinar (Online Programming) 
I’ve been planning a live online series aimed to educate ULeth students on the services available 
to them in a less official and robotic way. The series will debut on the ULSU online 
programming for August and will continue into the fall. 
 
Grade Appeals 
Grade appeals have slowed significantly, but still take my first priority. 
 
Bingo! 
ULSU online Bingo continues to highlight my work week! Although engagement is high 
throughout the week, I would ideally like to find out what I can do as a host to increase the 
quality of the show for listeners, ultimately producing a better product for students. 
 
Garage Sale Prep/Transition 
Most of the full time ULSU staff and EC got together at our office to sort the belongings left 
behind at residence. The items will be sold in the garage sale. While in the office, I was able to 
pick up the transition documents that weren’t available to me until now, so I have been pouring 
over them since. 
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Thank you, and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Liam Connel 
Vice-President Academic 
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